TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD
FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING TO AUTHORIZE FIRE TRUCK PURCHASE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Frechold Township Board of Fire Commissioners
District No. 2 shall hold a Special Meeting and public vote on Tuesday, December 13, 2022
between the hours of 6:00 PM and 9:00 PM at the firchouse at 191 Dutch Lane Road at the
intersection of Dutch Lane Road and East Freehold Road, Frechold Township, New Jersey. The
public shall be asked to authorize the Board’s purchase of a 2023 Class A pumper fire truck at a
cost not to exceed $990,000.00 to replace a 1999 pumper that is no longer serviceable. The
residents of Fire District No. 2 previously authorized the purchase at a cost not to exceed
$850,000.00 but, due to the current economy and inflation, the cost has increased. The increase
of $140,000.00 in the cost of the pumper will not cause an increase in taxes. The purchase is to
be financed by the Board’s Reserve For Future Capital Outlay and the Board’s Budget.
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